
PAC Meeting Minutes 

Date:  June 5, 2023 

 

  

In attendance: 
Principal -Mrs. Debbie Stapleton 
PAC President -Valerie Li 
Vice-President – Jennifer Giesbrecht 
Treasurer – Dawn Dyck 
Secretary – Kristen Witt 
Hot Lunch Coordinator–Lana Carrusca 
Parent/s in Attendance – Laurie Cazander 
    -Ashley Kams  
    -Suhki Cheema 
    -Natalie Kerr 
    -Leanne Gray 
    -Jackie Day 
    -Marissa Schillemore 
    -Sandra Caslake 
    -Alicia Freeman 
    -Kanu Dhalio 
    -Monica Lindeboom 

  
1. Principal’s Report-  

 
THINGS TO BE THANKFUL FOR: 
 Soccer Jamboree May 3, 10 – the grade 4s and 5s had an opportunity to participate in an after- 
school soccer tournament at Semath Elementary – we had a great turn out. Thank you, Mrs. 
Cadwell for organizing this event and Mr. Cazander and parent volunteers who helped ref the 
games. 
 May 11 – the grade 5s hopped a bus and headed to Abby Middle for tour in preparation for 
moving on to Middle School in the fall. Middle School Bootcamp is being held in school so that 
everyone can participate. Organized and run by Ms. Lee, Mrs. Allen and Ms. Madill (YCW from 
Abby Middle) 
 May 12 – Public Speaking Finals The grade 4 and 5 Public Speaking finalists presented their 
speech to fellow students, parents and judges. The top award was presented to Gurseerat (gr. 5) 
and Addison (gr. 4). Congratulations to all the participants! 
 May 17- Ready, Set, Learn! – we had a great turn out for this year’s RSL event. 
 May 26 – Fun Fair – What a great night! Thank you for all the work that went into organizing 
this 



amazing event. The kids are still talking about it! 
 Enrollment for next year – 221 students (30 Ks) 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
June 1: Volunteer Luncheon 1:00 – 2:15 – On Thursday, we are excited to thank our volunteers 
for their contributions to our school. We can’t do this without you! 
June 2: Spirit Day – Dress Alike Day 
June 2: Div. 2 and 4 field trip to the zoo 
June 5: PAC meeting and AGM - 9 am in StrongStart room 
June 6: Grade 5 Freezie Fundraiser – Freezies will be on sale June 6 th and 20 th Cost $1. All 
proceeds will go towards the Gr. 5s year end event. The first sale brought in $134! 
June 9: Divisions 3, 5 and 6 Art with John LeFlock (Blue Heron Reserve) 
June 13: Grade 4 and 5 District Track Meet – Thank you, Mrs. Cadwell, for organizing this 
event. 
June 16: Div. 7 and 8 field trip to the zoo/Div. 1 and 10 field trip to Blue Heron Reserve 
June 20: Sports Day 
June 21: Div. 1 Escape Room and Bowling field trip 
June 23: Div. 2 and 4 Walking field trip to UFV/ Break the Rules Spirit Day 
June 26: Year End Assembly-Parents are Welcome! 
June 29: Pizza Bash Picnic for the whole family presented by Central Heights!! 
 
 

2. Treasurer’ Report –  
 
General Account Balance $10,839.40 
Gaming Account Balance $8,501.37 
 
*Raffle Earnings will be transferred from General to Gaming Account so these balances 
will change in the next month. 
 
Gaming Grant has been applied for. 
 
PAC will provide funding in the amount of approximately $2700.00 for new Choir Risers from 
Gaming Account. 
 
PAC will provide 50% of the funding for copies of the new books for our school wide read for 
the next school year from the Gaming Account. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



3. PAC News –  
 
Raffle Winners: 
 
Prize 10- Prabjot Multani  $25 Birchwood Dairy GC 
Prize 9-  Crystal Lipsett  $50 Cactus Club GC 

Prize 8-Dawna Wilson-$75 Gas Card 

Prize 7-Sugmad Deo-Beach Basket 

Prize 6-Melissa Del Socorro-Hammock Chair 

Prize 5-Puneet Sama-Movie Passes 

Prize 4-Sukhjinder Badesha-Harrison Hot Springs GC 

Prize 3-Prabjot Multani-Kids Kayak 

Prize 2-Melodie Day-Electric Bike 

Prize 1-Tanya Gornega-Ipad 

 

Candy Basket Winner Noah Caslake. 

Congratulations to all our winners!! 

Fun Fair was a great success, and a great time was had by all!! 

Sports Day is coming up. PAC will send out a Booster Juice form for Hot Lunch for the day. 

PAC will provide oranges for each child. 

Teacher’s Lunch will be held on June 15th. The theme will be picnic.  

 

 

 


